OCTOBER IS RED RIBBON MONTH

A National Campaign to Create a Drug-Free

America and to Protect Our Youth

The National Red Ribbon Campaign is sponsored by the US Drug Enforcement Administration (DEA).
For more information, visit dea.gov

Much research supports the devastating academic,
mental health, and negative developmental effects that
can result from Youth Use of Alcohol and Marijuana,
Vaping Nicotine and THC, and the Use of Other Drugs.

October 20 to 24

is Red Ribbon Week
in Chippewa Valley Schools

Chippewa Valley Schools Red Ribbon Campaign is sponsored by

Chippewa Valley
Coalition for

Youth and Families
www.cvcoalition.org

Chippewa Valley Coalition for Youth and Families joins School, Family,
and Community in a partnership to promote healthy, resilient,
and drug-free youth and to prevent youth suicide.

More information will follow soon.




